
Dear Parents,  

Breakfast with Santa was a yearly tradition at St. Ferdinand School until the pandemic. This event 

brought school families and the surrounding community together through love, laughter, 

memories, generosity, and hard work. As the years went on, Breakfast with Santa grew in 

popularity because of parents like you and the support you provide. As we bring this event back 

to our community for a second year, we are asking each family for their assistance. As a reminder, 

the Parents Club fundraises to support future events. Proceeds from these events help us 

contribute to the school and teachers, host appreciation events for students and staff, and 

support room parent activities. With that in mind, we kindly ask that you bring the following items 

to the school office NO LATER than December 6th. All perishable items SHOULD NOT be brought 

in BEFORE December 5th. Thank you for your support! 

 

Sincerely,  

Monica Miller 
Parents Club President 
 

Pre-School: Girls – Pre-cut Plain Bagels; Boys – Pre-Cut Everything Bagels (PLEASE NO MINI 

BAGELS) 

Kindergarten: Blueberry Muffins – (PLEASE NO MINI MUFFINS) 

1st Grade: Red 54’x108” plastic tablecloth 

2nd Grade: Boys – 2lb bag of apples; Girls – 2lb Cutie Oranges 

3rd:  Girls – 64oz Orange Juice Boys – 64oz Apple Juice 

4th: Chocolate Muffins – PLEASE NO MINI MUFFINS 

5th:  8.5oz foam coffee cups 

6th:  Boys – 8ct French Vanilla Yoplait Yogurt; Girls –  8ct Strawberry/Banana Yoplait Yogurt 

7th: 10” White Plastic Plates (20ct) Non-divided  

8th:  54” x 108” Green Plastic Tablecloth 

 

**ONE HOUR OF SERVICE WILL BE GIVEN TO ALL WHO DONATE. WHEN TURNING IN ITEMS, 

PLEASE ADD YOUR FAMILY NAME AND CHILD’S GRADE** 

 

 



 


